
From: Roy Giuntoli <rgiuntoli@willowbrook.il.us>  
Sent: Monday, January 11, 2021 9:06 AM 
To: Member Input <memberinput@iccsafe.org> 
Subject: Energy Code Policy Changes Feedback 
 

To Whom it May Concern within the ICC Organization: 

As a Building Official in the State of Illinois, my colleagues and myself do not understand the 
reasoning behind excluding the voices of the many ICC governmental members that have 
worked with you in the past to create an effective energy code. From a municipal standpoint, 
we are not aware of any shortfalls in the current process to develop our currents strong and 
effective code. We would offer the age-old adage: if it is not broken, do not fix it. If this change 
process is allowed to move forward government officials around the state will have little 
control over the substance of the energy code, to the detriment of the cities and states that 
rely on the IECC as a crucial policy tool. We ask that the ICC Board not silence our voices. 

Thank you 
 

Roy Giuntoli, C.B.O. 
Building Official 
Bldg. Dept.: (630) 920-2240 
Office: (630) 920-2262 
rgiuntoli@willowbrook.il.us 
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